The English requirement for post graduate program such as MIT and MBA will change next year.
The overall IELTS will be 6.5 and each sub band not less than 6.0.

The requirement for this year intake (November intake) is slightly increased at overall 6.0 and each sub
band not less than 6.0.

Please help to disseminate this information to your colleague as we might not be able to reach all of
them.

We encourage you to view our website for the latest update and you can also find other information like
the latest e-brochure, application form, course detail, events etc. There are also links to the videos, you-
tube and other social media.

If you have any suggestion or feedback on our website, please let us know and we will consolidate and
try to incorporate the change whenever possible. We do not recommend that you print and keep form
like application form for future usage as it will become obsolete once we make some changes.



